UCR Health, Well-Being & Safety

Police & Campus Safety Department

Crime Alert

Burglary

On November 30, 2022, officers from UCR Police and Campus Safety (UCRPD) were sent
to a residence at the Oban Apartments regarding a burglary. The resident reported the
doors were locked when they left. When returning later that afternoon, they found their door
ajar and several items of value missing from inside the apartment.

UCRPD detectives are actively investigating this case and request that anyone with
information about the theft contact them at (951) 827-5222, or by email at
ucpdgeneralmail@ucr.edu/.

Safety Precautions

+ Keep valuable items out of plain sight, especially through exterior windows and
doorways.

» Ensure all windows and doors are secure whenever you leave your residence.

« Report any suspicious behavior to UCR Police and Campus Safety by calling 951-
827-5222. Race, gender, and religious affiliation are not considered suspicious.

« Dial 9-1-1 for emergency or in-progress events. Non-emergency call (951) 827-
5222.

Sincerely,

Anthony Frisbee (he, him, his)
Interim Chief of Police
UCR Police & Campus Safety | Division of Health, Well-Being & Safety

UCR Timely Waming Crime Alerts are released by the UCR Police Department when ceriain crimes
are reported on or near UCR property, in compliance with federal law. These Timely Warning Crime
Alerts provide information about campus safety situations and allow campus community members to
take precautions for personal safety.
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